
July 4th 2019, 11am – 5.00pm 
Woodside Community Hub, Witard Road, Norwich, NR7 9XD. 

Following the review of provision for children with Speech, Language and Communication 
Needs in 2018 there will be a change to the referral process for Speech and Language 
Therapy, from 2nd September 2019. From this date referrals to East Coast Community 

Healthcare Children’s Speech and Language Therapy will require all settings to be able to 
evidence a speech and language screen and one cycle of intervention prior to referral.  To 
support settings to choose a recommended screening tool for their setting, and explore 

intervention tools, we will be hosting 3 marketplace events.  

This is an opportunity for all early years and school practitioners to drop in any time to 
meet representatives from Elklan, ICAN, WellComm and Teddy talk to find out more about 

their resources and help you to choose screening and intervention packages for your setting.  
There will also be pop-up talks from some exhibitors to explain and demonstrate their tools, 

at the following times: 

11.00 am/ 2.00pm    ECCH –information talk regarding changes from September 2019

11.30-11.40am    ICAN 2.30-2.40pm  ICAN  

12.15-12.25pm   Elklan 2.45-2.55pm   Elklan 

1.00-1.10pm          WellComm 3.30-3.40pm  WellComm 

1.45-1.55pm         Teddy Talk 4.15-4.25pm  Teddy Talk

Representatives from ECCH speech and language therapy will also be available to answer any 
questions about the changes to the referral process and to offer support to settings in 
implementing this, as well as to offer information about training and other resources 

available. 
Please email ecch.speakeast@nhs.net with any questions

SLCN Marketplace event 
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